
Dear Parents,

You have read and signed the Acceptable Use Policy for my classroom. I want to encourage you to create one for your home! You may or may not have already established what is acceptable for your child to do with technology and on the internet. Either way, providing your child (or household) with a home AUP will help teach them how to be responsible citizens of the internet and technology users. Feel free to create your own AUP from scratch or use the template I have provided for you. 

Questions to ask yourself when creating your Home AUP:
1. What behavior is acceptable for my child?
2. What kind of relationship do I want my child to have with technology?
3. What type of monitoring do I want to have on my child’s technology and internet use? 
4. What are the benefits of technology? What are the downfalls? How can I as a parent show my child how to balance the two? 

Feel free to email me if you would like to collaborate on you home AUP. 

Thank you, 
Susan Abshier 
